Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: sasha johnson [sashzm@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2005 12:37 PM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: re- waste management bill

Dear Senator Judith Troeth e T
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee Inquiry into Commonwealth
Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005

I have recently received notice that there are proposals to build a nuclear
waste dump in the NT and that new legislation will prevent there being a
fair review under state environmental law policy.

Any major development on the land and especially dangerous and potentially
dangerous developments must align with full consultation with

A) local communities,

b)traditional landowners and the

C)the NT Government itself...

Why isn't there more public awareness of this issue especially since these
proposals go directly against the Federal Government's assurance that this
wouldn't happen, not 5 years ago...!!!!

The fact of nuclear waste 1s what should be challenging our patience and
technologies to get things right and not risk serious blemishes to our
ultimately prescious land. This could potentially open up doors for mass
production and globalised abuse of australian land.

A decision of this magnitude should not be passed without proper
consultation at all levels.

sincerely,
Sasha Johnson
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